December 15, 2010
Mr. Ray Weiland, District Engineer
Office of Drinking Water
Danville Field Office

211 Nor Dan Drive, Suite 1040
Danville, VA  24540

Dear Mr. Weiland:

On October 1, 2010, ownership of the Contentment Island water system (PWSID #5067086) located in Franklin County transferred to the Western Virginia Water Authority (WVWA).  The Authority will assume responsibility for operation also.  Please revoke the operation permit issued to Contentment Island, LLC and reissue the permit to the WVWA.

The system will continue to be operated as before with the same sample locations.

We do not request a hearing on this matter.







Sincerely,








Thomas Calloway







Contentment Island, LLC
